
14. PROPOSED NEW ROAD NAMES

Officer responsible Author
Environmental Services Manager Bob Pritchard - Subdivisions Officer, DDI 371-1644

Corporate Plan Output:  Subdivisions 7.3.8

The purpose of this report is to seek the approval by the Board of the extension of Anzac
Avenue.

Woolston/Burwood Expressway New Brighton Road to Pages Road

At the Board’s Meeting on 2 August 1999, the name ANZAC DRIVE was approved for use for
the Woolston/Burwood Expressway, between Travis Road and New Brighton Road.  The
expressway is nearing completion between Pages Road and New Brighton Road, and this
section should be continued as ANZAC DRIVE.

Recommendation: That the Board approve the name ANZAC DRIVE for the further stage
of the Woolston/Burwood Expressway between Pages Road and New
Brighton Road.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the abovementioned recommendation be adopted.


